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Minor injuries follow weekend motorcycle wreck
(KAIR)--Minor injuries are reported following the collision of two motorcycles in
Effingham Sunday afternoon.

According to a release from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, 17-year-old
Dylan Mullins, of Lancaster, was stopped at the intersection of Effingham's 4th
and George Street when another Harley-Davidson struck his on the rear fender.
That happened, according to Laurie, when 19-year-old Lancaster resident Lane
Mullins lost control of his motorcycle while approaching the intersection.

Minor injuries were reported, and ambulance transport was not needed.

The wreck happened shortly before 3:30 Sunday afternoon.
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